Department of Public

Works

Memo

To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
From: Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works
cc: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

Date: August 17, 2022

Re: National Grid-Franklin Street, Installing a new pole 50’ from existing pole 28

Administrator Contente,

I have no issues with the installation/relocation of pole # P-28-50. | would recommend granting
this petition.

Please advise if you have any additional questions or concerns.
Respectfully Submitted,

Christopher J. Parella
Director of Public Works




